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PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
This report advises the committee about the progress of current complaints and any other 
complaints received since the last report in September 2017. 
 

This report is public, however, the Appednix is exempt from publication by virtue of 
paragraph 1 of Schedule 12A of the Local Government Act 1972 – Information relating 
to an individual. 

 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS  
 
(1) That the Committee notes the report. 
 
 
1.0 Introduction 
 
1.1 The Monitoring Officer provides a regular report to the Committee 

summarising progress on current complaints against Councillors under the 
Code of Conduct. 
 

1.2 In October 2012, the Committee resolved that reports to this Committee about 
complaints should be exempt from publication but should identify the subject 
members of the complaints, for the Committee’s information. In any event, the 
appendix to this report is exempt from publication by virtue of paragraph 1 of 
Schedule 12A of the Local Government Act 1972, as it contains information 
about individuals. 

 
2.0 Proposal Details 
 
2.1 A summary of current complaints is attached in the appendix. 
 
3.0 Details of Consultation  
 
3.1 The report has been considered by Management Team. 
 
 
 
 
 



CONCLUSION OF IMPACT ASSESSMENT 
(including Health & Safety, Equality & Diversity, Human Rights, Community Safety, 
Sustainability and Rural Proofing): 
 
None. 
 

LEGAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
None. 
 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 
 
None. 
 

OTHER RESOURCE IMPLICATIONS, such as Human Resources, Information Services, 
Property, Open Spaces: 

None. 

 

SECTION 151 OFFICER’S COMMENT 
 
The s151 Officer has been consulted and has no further comments. 

MONITORING OFFICER’S COMMENTS 
 
The Monitoring Officer is the author of this report 
 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 
None 

Contact Officer: Estelle Culligan, Chief 
Officer Legal and Governance 
Telephone:  01524 582918 
E-mail: eculligan@lancaster.gov.uk 
 

 


